November 24, 2008

Joseph D. Garrison, Esquire

Garrison, Levin-Epstein, Chimes
Richardson & Fitzgerald, P.C.

405 Orange Street

New Haven, CT 06511

Re:  Your Request to Testify November 17, 2008, Civil Rules Hearing (Docket Number
08-CV-054)

Dear Mr. Garrison:

Thank you for testifying at the November 17, 2008, public hearing on proposed
amendment to Civil Rule 56. We apologize for the confusion regarding your request to testify.

We very much welcome your participation and appreciate your interest in the rulemaking
process.

Sincerely,

Peter G. McCabe
Secretary



